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ISSUE 32 

9th June 2017 

Future Diary Dates 

Wed 21st June  3.45-5.00  Rounders Competition at GCA 

Sun 25th June  9.00  1st Holy Communions 

   12.30-4.00 Family Picnic Day Claughton Hall 

Tues 27th June  1.30  Sports Day 

Wed 28th June  All Day   High School Transition Days for Yr 6 at GCA and LGGS 

Thurs 29th June  9.45-3.30  Yr 5 & 6 Borwick Hall Trip 

Tues 4th July  3.45-5.00  Athletics Tournament at GCA 

Fri 7th July  6.00-8.00  BBQ 

Tues 11th July  All Day  Whole School Trip to Martin Mere  

Fri 21st July  10.30-12.00 Leavers Service , school closes at 12.00 for Summer  

Stars of the Week 

Class 1 :    Maria Thompson, Lily Drinkall, Freddie Hartley and Megan Barnes 

Class 2 :    Jacob Seed,  Alice Saville and Ted Smith 

 Happy Birthday to: 

Martha Thornton who was 8 on  Monday 5th June and 

Thomas Halstead who will be 6 tomorrow Saturday  10th June 

Numbers Club - June Winners 

1st Prize   Amy Rigby  2nd Prize Number   Mrs  M Bassnett 

Tag Rugby 

Rebecca, Ted, Harry, Jacob, Amy, Grace, Guy, Daniel and Martha played brilliantly on Wednesday in the small school’s tag 

rugby tournament, winning two games and drawing one. It was only on count back of try’s that 1st place eluded them. Well 

Done! You were all fantastic!  

Message from the Friends 

We would like to say a massive thank you to all the families who supported us in producing a superb float this year. We 

were overwhelmed by the help we received on the craft afternoon from parents, grandparents, and friends. Without this, 

we would not have been able to create it in such a relatively short space of time. The children created some  fantastic art-

work which we feel made our float really special and truly deserving of 1st place at Garstang and 2nd prize at Catterall. For 

a small school against stiff competition, that is something to be really proud of.  Not forgetting those dads who worked 

really hard behind the scenes preparing the trailer for decoration, your skills are very much appreciated. Also, a special 

thank you to the Slater family for allowing us to use their farm to house the trailer.  

Unfortunately, the work is not over yet! If anyone can spare an hour to help dismantle, there will be a text delivered shortly 

with a date and time. If all costumes could be sent back into school asap this would also be appreciated. 

Family Picnic -  Sunday 25th June 

Preparations are well under way for the picnic on Sunday 25th June, now we just need a fantastic turnout and brilliant sun-

shine1 

BBQ -  Friday 7th July 

The end of year school and community BBQ will take place at school on Friday 7th July from 6pm-8pm. This is a really big 

fundraiser for school alongside the Christmas Fair so please try and keep the date free. 

W/C 12th June 2017  

Mon 12th           

Tues 13th   1.30-3.30  Pre-School Multi-Skills afternoon  

Weds 14th   9.00-.2.45 Yr 5 & 6 Waddecar Trip ( separate letter sent) 

   10.30  Swimming     

Thurs 15th  3.30 – 4.30  After School Clubs - SAQ and Tennis 

   4.00-6.00  Football Tournament at Barton St Lawrence (separate letters sent) 

Fri 16th   3.10  Celebration Assembly 


